

CITY OF PALM SPRINGS

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

Date:

May 27, 2009

To:

Planning Commission

From:

Edward O. Robertson, Principal Planner T

丰

Subject:

Architectural Advisory Committee: Appointment of a new AAC Member

The Planning Commission's ad hoc sub-committee of Chair Hochanadel and Commissioners Tracey Conrad and Bill Scott conducted a series of interviews to fill a vacancy created by the resignation of Mr. Jim Cioffi. The sub-committee interviewed five candidates for the vacant position on May 7th, 12th and 18th, 2009.

Staff is seeking the Commission's appointment to the vacant position at today's meeting. The Commission's ad hoc sub-committee may wish to provide comments on their recommendation prior to the appointment.

Copies of the applications from six candidates were emailed to the Planning Commission on April 23, 2009.